
 

ASEAN FOREIGN MINISTERS’ STATEMENT ON  
THE MASS SHOOTING INCIDENT IN ORLANDO 

 

14 June 2016 
 

ASEAN strongly condemns the mass shooting incident that occurred in Orlando, the 
United States of America (U.S.A.) on 13 June 2016, which killed and injured many 
people. 
 
ASEAN extends its deepest sympathies and condolences to the Government and 
people of the U.S.A., especially to the families of the victims of this horrific incident. 
 
ASEAN expresses its solidarity with and support to the Government and people of 
the U.S.A. in this difficult time. 
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